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STAY CONNECTED!
@righttolifeca

Relationships & Redemption 
featuring Toni McFadden

A Story for Teens about Healing and Faith.
Listen to Toni's compelling testimony of life! This is an inspiring event for 
teenagers facing the challenges of dating and healthy relationships. You 
won't want to miss it!

You can learn more and register at righttolifeca.org.
Event Details
February 8th, 6:00 PM | New Hope Community Church 
4620 E Nees Ave, Clovis, CA 93611
Food trucks will be there! | Dessert and Water will be provided.

Scan to Register
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2024 will be a critically important year for the abortion issue in 
America and California. Let's look at the major issues impacting life 
this year:

1. Presidential Election 2024: Every presidential contest has massive 
repercussions for the abortion issue, and this year's election is no 
exception. Presidential administrations decide questions of federal 
funding for overseas abortions through US-funded NGOs, military 
abortions, federal funding of abortion clinics through Title X, and 
more.

2. California and Abortion "Access": California's State Legislature and 
Governor Newsom have been on a multi-year campaign to maximize 
abortion "access" in our state, and even for women in other states. In 
recent years, California has eliminated all copays and deductibles for 
abortions, mandated abortion coverage in almost all health 
insurance plans in California, prevented insurance companies from 
informing a policyholder when a dependent on his or her policy is 
having an abortion, mandated abortion education in public school 
sex ed curricula, and more.

3. State Abortion Referenda and Election Impacts: Since Roe v. 
Wade's overturning in 2022, there have been a number of setbacks 
for the pro-life cause in a number of individual states: pro-abortion 
forces won individual state ballot initiatives to legalize abortion, or to 
block pro-life laws, in Kansas, California, Kentucky, and Ohio. A 
number of Republican politicians are reacting to these losses by 
running from the abortion issue. We need elected officials to 
continue to stand strong for life.

4. Helping women in Fresno: Medi-Cal beneficiaries in California 
continue to receive massive state support to obtain abortions readily. 
Meanwhile, in south Fresno, almost 25% of women (almost all of 
them on Medi-Cal) receive no prenatal care before they deliver, 
because doctors feel they cannot financially sustain caring for Medi-
Cal patients. California bends over backwards for abortion provision, 
and leaves pregnant women in the lurch. Along with the proliferation 
of the abortion pill, these factors are likely leading to massive 
increases in abortion both locally and statewide. The work of Right to 
Life and the Obria Medical Clinics of Central California is more critical 
than ever.

FEBRUARY
8 Speaker Toni McFadden
 @ New Hope Community

@ Church  

14 40 Days for Life Begins

MARCH
24 40 Days for Life Ends

APRIL
22 California March for Life 
 Sacramento

29 JoAnn Stephens Memorial  
 Golf for Life Tournament

MAY
12 Mother’s Day Corsage 
 Fundraiser

SEPTEMBER
5-8 Educational Booth at 

Madera Fair

17 Central California Women’s  
 Conference

What Is At Stake In 2024

UPCOMING EVENTS

DIRECTOR’S NOTE
By RLCC Director, John Gerardi
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 EDUCATION UPDATE
Right to Life is having a busy winter providing educational presentations and 
resources throughout the San Joaquin Valley! Here are some of the schools and 
churches where we're presenting over the next few months:

In Fresno
St. Anthony of Padua School • Holy Cross Junior High 

San Joaquin Memorial High School
New Hope Community Church • Bethesda Church

Kingsburg
Holy Family Church

 Madera
St. Joachim's Church

Thank you for your continued support to make this happen!



RIGHT TO LIFE EVENTS

April 29, 2024
Fort Washington Golf & Country Club 

Save the Date
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35th Annual Christmas Dinner & Auction
Thank you to our auction chairs, committee members, and volunteers, for 
your work. Tthank you to our guests for joining us for a night of cheer!

A special thank you to our sponsors, without everyones support and 
commitment to life this evening would not have been possible.

Dalena Farms, Inc. • Ashwood Construction • Campos Brothers Farms • Friends of Right to Life

Neil Angelillo & Family Dottie & Howard DeMera • Karen & Richard Spencer • Nancy & Richard Aaron 

Raymond Angelillo • Bonadelle Neighborhoods • Deborah Bone Family • Carol & Larry Edde & Family

Fahrney Automotive Group • Ginder Development Corp. • J.D. Ostdiek Insurance Services, Inc.

Assemblyman Jim Patterson • Schmiederer Family Farms, LLC • Spano Enterprises • Barbara & Carl Ueland 

Chevrolet Buick GMC of Sanger • Sam and Marie Chimienti • Cuttone & Mastro Certified Public Accountants 

Virgina A. Dalena • Dalena/Benik & Associates Insurance Services Inc • Dewey and Sons Inc. Trucking & Sales 

Donaghy Sales, Inc • Donaghy Tax Consulting • Dolores and Michael Elkins • Fordin Ranches, Inc.

Holy Spirit Catholic Church • Deacon Bill Lucido and Family • Michael J. Madrigal D.D.S. • Pediatric Associates of 

CA • Roman Catholic Diocese of Fresno Saint Agnes Medical Center • Stoneland Co. • Valadao Dairy

Wendy’s / KFC Restaurants

JoAnn Stephens Memorial
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LET’S MOVE FOR LIFE!
TUESDAYS & THURSDAYS | 6PM
For more info, email Linda at
linda@righttolifeca.org or 559.212.4433

SCAN THE QR CODE TO JOIN!

moveforliferlcc

If you would like to donate items for 
moms in need, please call the office 
at 559.229.2229 or 
email johng@righttolifeca.org

SPRING CAMPAIGN STARTS

FEBRUARY 14TH - MARCH 24TH

Call us at 559.229.2229 for more infomation

Move for Life runners spreading the pro-life 
message and Christmas cheer!

Sidewalk Carolers

The holiday season brought good tidings at Right to Life's Outreach Center, our headquarters for our sidewalk 
ministry in Fresno. We celebrated the season with the birth of an unplanned baby whose mom chose life as a 
result of conversations with our Outreach staff and volunteers, conversations that started mere steps away from 
Planned Parenthood. We were able to have an opportunity to be in the right place at the right time. By providing 
her with the support of prayer, donations and gifts of love and support (including throwing a well-attended baby 
shower and providing volunteer babysitting) we were able to save and change lives.

We were also able to collaborate with a mother and son who wanted to offer a few moms some extra Christmas 
cheer. The son is an SJM student who wanted to do a school project to help some needy families. As a result of 
his project, we at Right to Life were able to deliver gifts to two moms in need this Christmas. Both mothers are 
pregnant with other little ones at home. We were so delighted to have our RLCC staff play the part of Santa for 
families who have chosen life and needed some help at Christmas time!

We rounded the year out with fifteen moms saying yes to life after a conversation held either out on the sidewalk 
or inside our newly redecorated outreach building. With the help of approximately 30 consistent prayer warriors, 
we have done wonderful things. One of our moms just delivered twins this past December. Meanwhile, we are 
preparing to host four additional baby showers for moms who are due in the next couple of months. We are 
looking forward to having a chance to see these moms deliver their babies and enjoy the love and hope 
provided by all of you.

RIGHT TO LIFE OUTREACH A Holly Jolly Sidewalk
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FINDING HOPE, HEALING AND PEACE
If you or someone you know is hurting from an abortion, please call our Fresno area contacts. We have peer counselors 
with 20 years of experience and a licensed clinical social worker who is available to help.  All calls and information shared 
are strictly confidential and our counselors are off-site.

Rachel’s Vineyard weekend retreats are a beautiful opportunity for any person who has struggled with the emotional/spiritual 
pain of abortion.

FRESNO AREA CONTACTS:
1.833.776.0023 English | 1.888.686.8537 Spanish

Patricia Lometti, LCSW

Abortion loss is a complicated type of grief unlike other experiences of 

loss and grief. Therefore, a special type of healing process is required to 

bring healing and peace to those who have suffered this type of traumatic 

loss. Unhealed abortion grief can cause serious detrimental 

intrapersonal and interpersonal damage often leading to symptoms of 

depression, anxiety, poor self-esteem and self-destructive behaviors. This 

grief also plays a significant role in harming both emotional and physical 

intimacy in marriage and parenting relationships.

Dysfunctional marital relationships can lead children to often seek love 

and attention outside of their family home. They may seek attention and 

consolation in ways that are self-destructive. Very often they end up 

repeating some of the same destructive patterns that they have 

experienced in their home as they struggle with rejection, lack of love and 

affirmation, misunderstanding, alcohol abuse, promiscuity, unplanned pregnancy and abortion. Therefore 

healing abortion loss in a marriage for one or both partners can be critical in breaking unhealthy patterns and 

building a solid foundation of healing the family in Christ.

Through the healing of post abortion grief and trauma provided on Rachel's Vineyard Retreat Weekends

God will strengthen marital and family relationships making them stronger. Children are blessed when their 

parents receive healing. Recovery helps martial partners to rebuild their marriages and family life. 

Consequently parents will be more emotionally present to each other, model Christian love and respect, and 

be more emotionally present to their children. They become spiritually and emotionally healthier mothers 

and fathers who can offer a greater sense of security and peace in their homes.

The Healing of Post Abortion Grief and Trauma can Bless and 
Strengthen Marriages and Family Life.

2024 RETREATS 
Fri, April 5 – Sun, April 7

CALL TO REGISTER

Learn more about Rachel’s Vineyard at rachelsvineyard.org

Healing the pain of abortion  
one weekend at a timeRachel’s Vineyard
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C E N T R A L  C A L I F O R N I A

Right to Life's subsidiary corporation, the Obria Medical Clinics of Central 
California, has had an incredible 2023, serving women and their unborn babies 
with excellent prenatal care services. 

Obria's work has been recognized by several local and national entities 
through grant support and partnerships. We wanted to highlight a few of these 
achievements to our supporters:

- First 5 Fresno County and CSU Fresno: Obria has partnered with First 5 and Fresno State to 
offer the GLOW group-based prenatal care program to our patients for the last year. The pilot study based 
out of UCSF has been measuring outcomes of preterm labor within groups of expectant mothers. This has 
been a four-year study and will be concluding in 2024. We have had much success with positive patient 
outcomes, decrease in overall anxiety & depressive symptoms within the patient, and new friendships 
being made among the participants. Obria has received a stipend for hosting the group Prenatal Care in 
addition to every individual patient that was recruited. 

- AstraZeneca: Obria was one of only 46 recipients (out of over 1000 applicants) of its "ACT on Health Equity" 
grant, in the amount of $25,000. This grant will help defray the costs of serving patients whose household 
income is under $14,000 per year. This recognition from a major national pharmaceutical company is a 
significant achievement for our clinic, demonstrating the excellence of its work.

- Wal-Mart: The Wal-Mart Community Foundation has recognized Obria for its work with thousands of dollars 
in grant funding. These grants, which are applied for through individual Fresno-area Wal-Mart locations, 
acknowledge and provide support for community partners who are doing significant work supporting those 
in need locally. We are proud of this local recognition.

- Breaking the Chains: Obria has partnered with Breaking the Chains, an incredible local non-profit 
organization that provides assistance to victims of human trafficking. Obria is one of Breaking the Chains' 
key referral points for their clients who are in need of obstetric or gynecological services. We are so proud 
to serve these patients, who have faced such profound trauma and need a loving, caring, trusted medical 
partner.

- Pregnancy Care Center, Fresno: This wonderful pro-life clinic and ministry has worked side-by-side with 
Obria since our inception. PCC provides initial consultations with women considering abortion, ultrasounds, 
pregnancy tests, and abortion pill reversal. With Obria's arrival, PCC has a reliable, pro-life partner for 
referring their patients for ongoing prenatal care or other gynecological services. Approximately 40 PCC 
patients have been treated at Obria just in 2023!

Through it all, Obria has continued to uphold its pro-life principles and commitments: never offering or 
referring patients for abortion or contraceptive services, and serving everyone we meet with love, 
compassion, and dignity. Thank you for supporting us in 2023 and into 2024!

No one will be refused from receiving care.

Medi-Cal and private insurance accepted. 

Optimal healthcare. For all. 

Women Deserve More. Local Clinic. Local Impact.

559.705.6911 | obriafresno.org

5359 N Fresno St, Suite 108

Fresno, CA 93710
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THANK YOU TO OUR NEW & 
CONTINUING 300 CLUB MEMBERS!

Scan to join the 300 
club!

We remember Debby Bone, 
a passionate board member, employee, supporter and founder of the 300 Club,  

  who passed in October 2020. Debby was a staunch supporter of the Pro-Life 
cause in California, and through grassroots efforts, we can save babies! She also knew that 
not everyone could contribute large donations, but if each person gave $25 a month then 
together, we can continue the fight for life. Thanks to members like you, the 300 Club 
thrives. We deeply appreciate your support and membership. 

Trust All Roofing   
Dalena/Benik & Assoc. Insurance   
Guadalupana Holy Family Church   
Sisters of Nazareth   
New Covenant Community Church   
Cross City Christian Church   
Lighthouse Fellowship Church   
Rosa Brothers Milk Company   
The Bathtub Medic   
Dizon Medicine    
Rodarte Productions   
Richard & Nancy Aaron
Jeff & Maureen Abercrombie
Mitch and Susan Akbiyikian
Rosa Alvarenga
Merilee Amos
Anthony & Katie Andrade
Neil and Marianne Angelillo
Ray Angelillo
Michael and Darla Anton
Vitalina Armas
Harvey & Lillian Armas
Richard and Janice Ashodian
In Memory of Juliet Atmajian
Timothy K. Atmajian, MD
John & Shelley Avila
Victor & Noemi Baca
Domenic & Charlotte Bavaro
Brian Bedrosian Farms
Chris and Denise Beintker
Mary Ann Belfy
Mario and Linda Beltramo
Mary Bishop
Wayne and Carol Bitter
Tim Bone
Michael and Leanne Bone
David and Jean-Marie Bonnar
George and Darlene Brazil
Rick and Toni Breadmont
Bishop Joseph Brennan
Matthew Brown
Sylvester and Margaret Bryan
Mark &  Suzy Byrnes
Dick and Lu Caglia
Richard Michael Caglia
Brian & Fran Cameron
Mark and Janet Cameron
Leopoldo and Maria Cantu
Tracey & Gary Carrasco
Bill & Sharon Carrasco
Olivia Chaney
Dirk and Mariateresa Charley
Richard and Angelina Chavez
Barbara Christiansen
Gaston Cignetti
Kai Clark
Theodora Clifford
Geri Coderniz
Gary & Dawn Coelho
John and Veronica Coelho
William and Kathleen Coit
Gilbert Contreras
Juan & Mary Ann Contreras
Sarah Corum
Kevin and Elizabeth Crary
Nivia & Eliseo Cuellar
Robert and Priscilla Dack
Frank & Virginia Dalena
Joe & Heather Dalena
Brian & Lisa Dalena
Stephen and Margaret de Lorimier
Jacob De Pue
Marcelino DeAnda
Maury and Linda DeBenedetto, Sr.
Ronald Decker
Tony and Mary Dela Torre
Sam & Beverly Delk
Eugene & Lois Dellavalle
Dale Delmanowski

Nancy & Charles Hindenburg
Tamara Hinton
Ed & Rita Hoffknecht
William & Kathleen Hopkins
Deborah Hughes
Lavon Hughes
Maricela Hurtado
Jim and Judy Irvine
Chuck & Jane Irwin
Larry & Phyllis Isheim
Michelle Jaccard
Ralph S Jimenez
Jim Johnson
Robert and Michele Johnson
Molly and Dominico Johnston
Debbi Jorgensen
John and Suzelle Kasaian
Jonathan and Julia Keller
Daral and Rosemary Kennedy
Molly Knuffke
Judy Kroeker
Richard and Vanessa Kunz
David Kuszmar
Joseph LaCrue
Joe & Karen Lamb
Derek and Susie Larsen
Walter and Sally Lauritzen
Angelo and Leanne Lavagnino
Myron and Helena Leal
Gregory Lewis
Patricia Lometti
John Lopez
Julie Lopez Thurston
Bob & Evie Loutherback
Bill Lucido
Patricia Lutz
Maxine Machado
Kristina Magana
Roberto and Edith Martinez
Joe and Sheila Mastro
Enrique Mayo
Robert McArthur
Keith and Melody McCombs
Mary Ann McCormick
Mary McLean
Irene & Sal Mejia
Patrick & Debra Menagh
Ben Mendonca
Charles & Eloise Mendoza
Joe & Marie Meneses
Bobbye Metzler
Dennis Metzler
John and Cindy Miklesh
Elise Moeck
Reginald Mohun Family
Dan & Laura Mortenson
John Mulligan
John & Lloydell Muro
Sam and Nympha - Conde Nadres
James and Delia Netto
Michael E O'Hare
Ron and Kathi O'Rourke
Gary & Mary Oberti
Anne Olson
Dino and Suzanne Orlando
Evan & Judy Orme
Mark & Felicia Ostdiek
Charlene Papin
Mike & Lynn Pappace
Pete and Gabriela Pappas
Christine Pappas
James A Pardini
Susan and Gordon Paul
Mary and Fred Peterson
Valerie & Don Plaster
Wendy and Joe Porto
Randy & Mary Quattrin
Jon Rager
Lynn Ratzlaff

Marshall and Denise DenHartog
Jim & Janis Devany
Judith Dickison Ryskamp
Paul Dictos
Charles and Doris Dingle
Michael Dougherty
James Druley
Santiago & Raquel Duran
Elia Dusi
Mary Easton
Larry & Carol Edde
Ben & Stella Elgorriaga
Michael and Dolores Elkins
Bryant Elkins
Debbie Erickson
Kay Errotabere
Steven and Courtney Esqueda
Tom & Marisa Evans
Filomena Fagundes & Juan Juarez
Jerry & Patty Fahrney
Katie Farris
Andria Faust
Cindy Ferdinandi
Tom and Karen Ferdinandi
Marlita Ferriea
Chris Fiorentino
Pam and Brett Fiorini
Donna Fleming
Barbara Fletcher
Jean Floro
Fr. John Fluetsch
Ronald and Sheri Foglio
Ernest & Elisa Fordin
Joseph and Daena Forestiere
Brent Foster
Kimberlie Foster
Patrick & Kelly Fourchy
Judith Frampton-Binz
Jeff & Jamie Francis
Greg & Teri Fraser
Steve Frost
Joseph & Gina Fry
Christianna Fuller
Tom and Peggy Gallo
Christopher Gallo
Georgina Gambero-Reynolds
Dominic & Michelle Gartung
Peter & Michelle Gartung
Michael & Michelle Gaskin
Laura Geiger
Ron and Roberta Genini
Chris and Carmie Gennock
John and Holly Gerardi
Michael Gerardi
John Giacone
Donna Giannetta
Tom & Leah Gill
Miguel Godia
Dina Godina
Sarah Goering
Patrick & Denise Golden
Ed and Patricia Gomes
William & Carol Gong
Juan and Antonia Gonzales
Pablo & Julie Gonzalez
Patrick & Kasia Gorman
Jaime & Barbara Gray
Erin Grosz
Laura Gurries
Michael Habibe
Mike & Kathy Haines
David and Karen Hall
Randy and Chrissy Hardcastle
Sharon Haverty
Judy Heltne
David Henard
Richard & Nicki Henson
Sylvia Herevic
Claudia Hernandez

Steve and Linda Rea
Randy & Mary Richardson
Toby and Corinne Rien
Vicente Garza and Maria Rios-Garza
Forest and Cheryl Risch
Pete Roman
Armando Romo
Cliff & Cathy Ronk
Michelle Rontell
Joe & Cathy Russo
Mike Ryan
Ermelinda Sanchez
Brittany & Cameron Sanders
Patricia Santy
Cheryl Sarkisian
Jeff & Wanda Savage
Terry and Linda Scambray
Jeff and Sharolyn Schmiederer
Ila Schoettler
Zak & Mary Grace Schurter
Gina Scordino
Lisa Scroggin
James and Monica Shackelton
Steve Simonian
Marty and Bob Simons
Martha Slaven
Chad & Cortney Snapp
Steve Socha
Joey Soto
John & Marie Sousa
Bernadette Sowards
Stan and Darlene Spano
Thomas and Michelle Spencer
Amber Spencer
Christopher Squires
Roxanna Stevens
Mark Storelli
Monica and Larry Strambi
Cinda Stuckey
John J and Mary Sullivan, Jr
Douglas and Therese Swinehart
James Tasy
Bernadette Tasy
Ronald Taylor
Lou and Sharon Tellifson
Eric & Elaine Thompson
Amy Tobin
Luann and Todd Towsley
Mark & Tanya Tremp
Annie Tremp
Teresa Trevino
Daniel & Dolores Trout
Michael Troy
Carl & Barbara Ueland
Craig & Barbara Ulrici
Jerry Velasquez
Michael and Lupe Villegas
Mitch Wall
Mary Wallace
Barry & Cathy Warmerdam
Greg and Lynn Warmerdam
Jerry & Rosemary Waters
Wayne Watkins
Don and Karen Wettstead
David and Susan Whitsitt
Todd and Kristi Wilson
Doug & Crissy Winslow
David and Sheila Wolff
Jason & Sissy Wood
Matthew & Heather Woods
Sue Woods
Carol Wright
Phillip and Mary Ybarra
Ray and Penny Young
Robert Zanoni
Evangelina Zavala
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